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Cariboo Regional District

File No.       LtC0+0(

From: Tammy Field < merrittshuttle@gmail. com>      DEC 2 0 2018
Sent: December 20, 2018 11: 32 AM

To: Cheryl McMullen < cmcmullen@cariboord. ca>  Referred To NO
Subject: Re: Support for Proposed Bus Service to the Cariboo
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Thank you for your time and consideration it is greatly appreciated. Unfortunately, the province has
declined our request for financial assistance to help us get our bus service started. We are deeply sorry
that we were not able to provide bus services to your community for this Christmas season. Hopefully

someone will step in and help us get the funding we need to provide this service after the new year. We
at Merritt shuttle bus services Ltd family are hopeful that we will be able to provide this service for your
community in the future and are looking forward to working with you. We wish you and your
constituents a very merry Christmas and a happy new year.

Sincerely Gene Field and Merritt shuttle bus services Ltd family.



Cariboo
Suite D, 180 N Third Avenue, Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4

9 OFFICE OF THE CHAIR
Tel: 250- 392- 3351 TF: 1- 800- 665- 1636

RegionalFax:250-392- 2812
District

File:   
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December 19, 2018

VIA EMAIL:  merrittshuttle(  gmail. com

Gene Field

Merritt Shuttle Bus Service Ltd.

Dear Mr. Field:

Re:      Support for Proposed Bus Service to the Cariboo

Thank you for your December 4th email, which indicated the ways that the Cariboo Regional District

can provide assistance towards your efforts to supply bus services to. the Cariboo.

While the Cariboo Regional District is not able to provide monetary funding to your business, I will
be happy to forward an expression of our support to Minister Trevena.

We wish you success in bringing your plans for this important service to fruition.  Please continue to
keep us updated.

Yours truly,
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Margo A. Wagner

Chair

cc:  TNRD Chair Kenneth Gillis
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